
Community Links Curriculum Overview  

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Reception     The children will be 
raising money to donate 
to the ‘Rainbow Ward’ at 
Wigan Infirmary.  
With their donation, the 
children will create a 
card which they can all 
sign.  
Rainbow Ward Hospital 
Staff to come in and 
speak to the children. 

 

Year 1   As part of their DT unit, 
the children will be 
making a healthy and 
delicious fruit salad 
which they will take to 
Greenacres Residential 
Care Home in Standish.  
They will take table 
cloths, orange juice 
and fresh fruits to 
serve to the residents. 

   

Year 2     The children will work 
with the local gardening 
group ‘Busy Bees’ to sow 
annual flowers for the 
community gardens. 

  

Year 3      The children are going 
to be raising money 
and awareness to 
support ‘Hop, Skip and 
Jump’ a local charity, 
which aims to engage 
and inspire children 



and families with 
SEND.  
 
Staff from ‘Hop, Skip 
and Jump’ to come 
into school and talk 
about understanding 
autism and share the 
work they do. 
 

Year 4   The children are going 
to volunteer their time 
and provide 
enrichment to one of 
the care homes in 
Standish as part of the 
Alzheimer's Society 
Dementia Friends 
appeal. With support, 
they will be raising 
awareness and 
working with 
Millennium Care Ltd to 
help Standish become 
a dementia friendly 
community.   

   

Year 5 Year 5 will participate in 
‘The Big Standish Clean-
Up’. Children will use 
litter pickers in and 
around our local area 
and volunteer their 
time to clean up. 
 

     

Year 6  The children will 
work to support local 
charity, The Brick. 
They will promote 
the importance of 
donations to create 
Christmas Hampers. 

    



 

Other Choir: 
Visit to Brideoak Court Retirement Home to sing Christmas Carols to the residents.  
Performing Christmas Carols at Standish Christmas Markets. 
 
Visitors: 
Year 1 to have a visitor from Wigan & Leigh Archives to share information about Standish in the past.  
 
Year 6 attendance at the Remembrance Service at St Wilfrids Church 
 


